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DC, DDMA issues advisory for the general public

Shillong, May 3rd, 2019 : The Deputy Commissioner and Chairman, District
Disaster Management Authority (DDMA), East Khasi Hills District has issued an
advisory for the general public that thunder squall accompanied with gusty winds
and heavy rainfall is likely to occur at isolated places in the state on 4th and 5th

May , 2019.

People are required to take precaution and ensure safe keeping of all
objects such as lumber piles, loose tin sheets, loose bricks, garbage cans, sign
boards etc. which might be blown away in strong winds.


